
Shetland Shellfish  
Management Organisation (SSMO)
SSMO are looking for an Independent Chairperson to 
lead the Organisation.
Applicants should have good communication and 
leadership skills and have knowledge of Shetland’s 
Inshore Fishing sector but should not be a SSMO 
licence holder or have a close family member who is a 
SSMO licence holder.
This is a voluntary post and is not remunerated.
Interested parties are asked to contact SSMO for an 
application pack. Applications will close on Friday 
23 July 2021.

Contact: Carole Laignel: carole@ssmo.shetland.co.uk
Tel: 01595 693197


